
 
 

 
 

HIGHWAY REPORT 
January 15, 2025 

Snow & Ice Winter Maintenance: 
 

 I want to acknowledge the effort and dedication that my employees put forth to ensure 
that the traveling public could safely travel the roads in Lansing. This has always been 
and continues to be this department’s goal with winter maintenance.  
 

 Crews worked to replace plow parts/blades as needed  
 

Tree & Brush Maintenance 
 

 Crews worked cutting back brush and tree limbs from intersections and within the 
Road-Right-Away.  
 

Water/Sewer Maintenance: 
 

 Crews have been inspecting manholes within the Warren Road Sewer District 
 
Garage Work: 

 I would like to thank Dan, Nedrow and Caleb Ragusa who all worked to get our trucks 
back in action after breaking down during the storm. We had 3 trucks break down.  
 

Office: 
 

 Mike attended the Bolton Point Commissions meeting. 
 Mike attended the E & O meeting at Bolton Point 
 Mike attended the Highway Barn meeting 

 
Community: 
 

 Meeting with taxpayers  
 
Cross- Departmental Collaborations: 
 

 Thank you, Tyler Todd, for helping during the snow.  
 
New Highway Barn: 
 

 Ruth Groff, Guy Krogh, Dave Herrick and I met Ben Heller who is an IT consultant for 
the new DPW facility. We discussed the new building and what will be needed. 

 Reviewing items with LeChase regarding the new facility.  
 The drawings are at or around 80%. 


